
 

School District No. 43 (Coquitlam) 
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   125 Ravine Dr., Port Moody, B.C. V3H 4Z1 604-469-6407  604-937-8017 

Principal:  Mrs. S. Parmar 
 

Dear Parents, 

We would like to invite you to our Community Time on the field tomorrow from 1:30-2:30. The goal of 

this time is for our entire school community to come together to play, to visit, and to take advantage of 

the warm weather.  It is also a time to meet and connect with our many new families.  Please extend a 

warm hello to them! Kindergarten students are welcome to join at this time but they will need to be 

supervised by a parent as the Kindergarten teachers will not be available. 

As the water restriction has been reduced, we have asked the City of Port Moody to change their usual 

watering time from the morning to the afternoon; however we are still waiting for confirmation.  Please 

send your child ready for the sprinklers just in case.  There will also be areas and equipment for football, 

soccer, Frisbees, and beach volleyball. We also invite you to bring items from home such as sand toys, 

bubbles, and anything other appropriate lawn games such as bocce.  Keep in mind that students will be 

expected to stay within the parameters of the field. 

Students should also bring sunscreen, a hat, a snack, and a towel or blanket if they want to sit. 

We will be dismissing students from their homerooms at the regular dismissal time so they can collect 

their backpacks.  This is not an early dismissal but if you have to take your child home early, please let 

the teacher know. We need an accurate count of students as they are dismissed. 

 

 


